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Parents’ Evenings October 2021 
Foundation Phase and Key Stage 2 

 
Dear Parents and Carers/Annwyl Rieni a Gwarchodwyr 
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you ‘face-to-face’ at our Parents’ 
Evenings in October. This will be the first time for 18 months and for some of our 
new parents, the first time. 
 
We are very aware that Covid has not gone away and is very much present in our 
community.  Therefore, we have put measures in place to try to make the evenings 
as safe as possible.  Please read the guidance below. 
 

 Do not attend if you are unwell or are displaying any of the 3 main symptoms: 
high temperature, a new and continuous cough, a loss of taste and/or smell 

 Please arrive no more than 5 minutes before your appointment, stay in your 
car until then 

 Please wait outside the school building until you are called (wear warm 
clothes). 

 Please remain socially distanced  

 A face covering must be worn at all times on the school yard and in the school 
building 

 Please sanitise your hands before entering the school building 

 Please leave promptly after your meeting and do not stay longer than is 
necessary on the school yard 
 
 

Thank you  for your continued support and co-operation 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs. E. Knight 
 

 

  


